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       Dear Parents of Future 2nd Grade Students, 

       The Washington Township Board of Education provides basic supplies for 
successful participation in all school activities.  However, parents have 
requested guidelines for additional supplies, which may be helpful in 
preparing their child for the school year.  The following supplies are 
recommended for Second Grade. 

•  1 backpack  
•  1 pair of scissors  
•  1 pencil box (not too large)  

•  4 Black & White Composition Books 
• 2 sturdy folders of your choice (NOT 3 prong) 
• 2 boxes of 24 crayons (no larger please)  
• 1 yellow highlighter 
• 1 box of markers-8 count  

• 4 large sized Elmer’s glue sticks  
• 2 dozen- #2 Ticonderoga pencils (sharpened)  

• 2 packs pink erasers 

• 1 box of colored pencils (No larger than 24) 
• 2 packs of post-it notes -3x3 size  

• 1 black Sharpie marker-fine tip   
• 6 dry-erase markers (for white board use)- low odor, thin, black or 

blue only  
• 1 set of inexpensive headphones labeled in a ziploc bag with name (no 

earbuds please) 
• 1 dry erase eraser for whiteboard 

• 1 pack zip loc bags (boys- sandwich size----girls -gallon size) 

• 1 box tissues 

• 1 container of lysol wipes 

 

Thank you, 

Birches Second Grade Teachers 

 



 

  

 


